PUBLIC NOTICE
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
CITYWIDE VOIP PHONE SYSTEM (RFP 2023-108)

The City of Beaufort is seeking proposals from qualified vendors to
provide a cloud-hosted Voice over Internet Protocol (VolP) phone
system to support City of Beaufort facilities.

The RFP and additional documents may be accessed on the City’s website
under Quick Links — Bid Opportunities - www.cityofbeaufort.org.

Please contact Procurement Administrator Kay Mcintyre at 843-525-
7079 or procurement@cityofbeaufort.org for additional details.

Sealed Proposals must be submitted to:
City of Beaufort Finance Department
1911 Boundary St.

Beaufort, SC 29902

Submittal Deadline: 2:00 PM on June 23, 2023.



